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To our Readers, Families and Communities  

 

The Office of the RUFORUM Executive Secretary and on behalf of 

RUFORUM Secretariat wishes our readers, families and communities 

good health and wellbeing. The Coronavirus pandemic (COVID 19) has 

undermined many activities from which many people derive livelihoods 

and it has limited access to most of essential services. We continue to 

pray to God that this situation ends soon. In the meantime, we 

encourage you all to adhere to the Standard Operation Procedure (SOPs) 

set up by relevant authorities in managing the pandemic and to follow 

government rules and regulations to minimize the spread of the 

pandemic and to protect yourself and others. Once more we wish you all 

good health and wellbeing.  

May God bless you all ✌😍👍 

 

Prof Adipala Ekwamu,  

RUFORUM Executive Secretary; Email: secretariat@ruforum.org 
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